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1 December 2023 
 

TSLS announces Opening of Online Applications for Scholarships 

 
      

The Tertiary Scholarships and Loans Service (TSLS) wishes to advise potential 
scholarship applicants that the first phase will open on 8th of December 2023 for the 
2024 academic year , where application account can be created on the online 
application and processing system available on www.tsls.com.fj. Upon the account 
creation, applicants proceed to complete personal details. 

The phase two (2) will open on 15th of December 2023, which will require applicants 
to complete programme and Tertiary Education provider choices, upload bank 
account/ mobile wallet details, highest educational attainment, and income details 
where applicable to relevant schemes. 

Phase three (3) will allow the applicants to load the final Year 12 and Year 13 results 
or recognized equivalence upon receipt and the confirmed offer letters (not 
provisional), from the preferred Tertiary Education providers.  

Once the three phases are successfully completed the application will move to the 
processing stage for assessment against the relevant eligibility criteria and the 
student will be notified accordingly on the email registered on the system.   

For a detailed understanding of the eligibility criteria and comprehensive 
information on the various schemes available, applicants can refer to the 
Community Awareness Handbook on www.tsls.com.fj and on TSLS social media 
pages.  

For additional guidance or enquires, students are welcome to visit the nearest TSLS 
office, reach out via email at it@tsls.com.fj or contact us through our social media 
channels. 
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